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Witness Statement for HB 322 from Carol Canavan, North Canton, OH
Thank you for the opportunity to submit my written testimony in opposition to HB 322.

I worked with 7-12 grades in schools in Kentucky and in Ohio. In neither system was the work in
the classroom ever restricted as HB 322 appears to do. Open discussions with young people is so
important for the development of their thinking skills. Additionally, HB 322 further advances the
mistrust of our educators which has been slowly undermined over several decades. Big brother
will have to be posted in every classroom to monitor what is being taught. I never dreamed I
would live to see such an effort in Ohio’s schools.

Cap all of this off by levying financial penalties on districts and teachers when they are “caught”
covering “forbidden” topics.

The children of our state need honesty in education, not further efforts to restrict what they can
learn and discuss about our history and society. Only by understanding what has gone on in our
past can we build a path to a better tomorrow. Ohio needs ALL of its children to be well
educated and able to analyze what has come before and astute enough to recognize missteps in
building our future in time to avoid those missteps.

I urge you to drop this bill from consideration!
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